
John Peel is orginally from Denton, Texas and is presently 

a student in the Divinity School at Duke University. He plans to 

graduate in June of 1971. 

John and Mary Ann Peel have worked with the Senior High 

Methodist Youth Fellowship as volunteers and the response to their 

leadership has been excellent. This year John will not be able, 

financially to work as a volunteer. If he is not hired by our 

church we will lose him completely- as he will be working in the 

endowment program through Duke University. 

John and Mary Ann have attended Duke Memorial Church for the 

past year and have been active members of the Open Door Class. 

Because of this, they have a special interest in Duke Memorial 

Church- and in its members. I-feel that the:tr leadership in our 

Church will be an asset to the entire education program. 

I vmfil.d like to recornnend that John Peel be hired as Y~uth 

Minister, with a minimum salary of ~~1000.00 for a nine month 

period. (September thruugh May) 

John uould have the responsibility of the Senior High Yout:b.,, 

He would also be available to assist in worship services and to 

preach uhen necessary. He would be willing to work with me on the 

arganization and care of our youth room and would fill in where 

he is needed in the youth program. 

Kathryn Parks 
Director of Christian Education 




